
TOWN OF VERNON 
RFP No. 2114 - QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Tree Planting at Winderemere Fields 

 
ADDENDUM #1 

Bid Due Date: April 26, 2023 at 10 A.M. 

 
It is the sole responsibility of the respondent to review any or all addendum or question 
responses related to this RFP. 

 
Question 1: As to the trees you have listed. If our suppliers cannot get the trees is it ok to 
substitute for the same tree different variety?  

 
Answer: Although we prefer these specified variety of plantings, we would consider a 
substitution if the specified varieties are not available locally. Any substitution would require 
Town of Vernon approval. 


